
From: Barbara Wall
To: Public Comment
Subject: Upcoming Supervisors" Meeting
Date: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 1:56:33 PM
Attachments: Scan0037.pdf

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

I would like you to take some emergency action for the protection of the citizens to see that
the CDC guidelines regarding wearing a mask when social distancing of 6' is impossible.  I am
aging and immune-suppressed regarding respiratory infections, and do not look forward to
staying indoors until there is a vaccine for the Covid-19 virus.  I believe the majority of citizens
are similarly over 50.  Expected deaths from this virus are now doubled at approximately
135,000, with concomitant increase in illness and suffering due to inadequate governmental
response.

I believe essential businesses in this city which are open should require workers and
customers to be wearing cloth face coverings.

Attached is referenced CDC guideline.
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